

Martin J. Chávez, Mayor

October 20,1997

Mark Goodwin

D. Mark Goodwin & Associates
P.O. Box 90606

Albuquerque, New Mexico 87199

RE: ENGINEER CERTIFICATION FOR DISCOUNT TIRE CO. (A14-D3) ENGINEER'S CERTIFICATION STATEMENT DATED 10/15/97

Dear Mr. Goodwin:

Based on the information provided on your 0ctober 17,1997 submittal, Engineer Certification for the above referenced site is acceptable.

Please be advised that the permanent Certificate of Occupancy release will not be issued until the following concerns have been addressed:

- 1. State Highway Concurrence for work done within their R/W.
- 2. Copy of the finalized recorded Agreement & Covenant.

If I can be of further assistance, please feel free to contact me at 924-3986.

C: Andrew Garcia File Sincerely

Bernie J. Montoya CE Associate Engineer

Serve & Montaja





GARY E. JOHNSON GOVERNOR

COMMISSION

Holm Bureum, ili Chairman, Socorro

Edward T. Begey Vice-Chairman, Gallup

Peter T. Mocho, Sr. Secretary, Albuquerque

Sherry Galloway Member, Farmington

Albert N. Sanchez Member, Santa Rosa

Sidney G. Strebeck Mamber, Portales

DEPARTMENT

Secretary Peta K. Ashn

Ganeral Office P.O. Box 1149 Santa Fe, NM 87504-1149 505-827-5100

District One Office 90. Box 231 Deming, NM 88031-0231 505-548-2603

District Two Office RO. Box 1457 Roswell, NM 88202-1457 506-624-3300

District Three Office RQ. Box 91750 Albuquerque, NM 67198-1750 505-841-2700

District Four Office P.C. Box 30 Las Veges, NM 87701-0030 505-464-3600

District Five Offics P.O. Box 4127 Coronedo Station Senta Fe, NM 87502-4127 505-827-9500

District Six Office P.O. Box 2158 Milen. NM 87021 505-285-3200

NEW MEXICO STATE HIGHWAY AND TRANSPORTATION DEPARTMENT

AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER

November 12, 1997

Mr. Roger Martinez, Jr.
Project Engineer
Mark Goodwin & Associates, PA
P.O. Box 90606
Albuquerque, New Mexico 87199

Dear Mr. Martinez:

This is to inform you that the Drainage Improvements on N.M. 528, Deceleration Lane Project is acceptable and therefore approved.

If you have any questions or need additional information, please call me at 827-5323.

Sincerely,

Raymunda Van Hoven
Drainage Engineer

cc: George Herrera Kathy Trujillo

